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Dear Committee Members, 

As life long resident of Oregon I would like to share my support for HB 3085, HB 3090, and
HB3091. I own and operate  Short Stock Farm-a ten acre meat and vegetable farm in Hillsboro
Oregon. 

These bills create a path to success for Oregon's Begining Farmers and Ranchers by providing
them tools such as student loan debt forgiveness and access to low interest financing options. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I urge your to support HB 3085, HB 3090, and
HB3091.

Kristin White
29100 SW Burkhalter Rd
Hillsboro Oregon 97123

Kristin White
Owner and Operator | Short Stock Farm 
shortstockfarm.com
971-930-2786
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